
       Newsletter – March 2022 

                                                                                         March Birthdays 

 

Griffin - March 9           Aryannah – March 19                 Nathan– March 24 

Hazel – March 10          Caleb—        March 20                Aiden—   March 27 

Ethan – March 13          Eddie—       March 23 

       We will be celebrating St. Patrick's day in our rooms on March 17th.We will 

have a fun little party with St. Patrick activities & oodles .Please dress your 

child in green.  

                                               Special Days 

March 9th -Crazy Hair Day 

March 11th– Rainbow Day (Wear all the colors of the rainbow) 

March 25th-Teddy Bear picnic & PJ Day 

Show & Share– Every Thursday/Friday you may bring toys from home to play         
                                           during   our calming ,quite time  

As we have  all heard by now about Alberta’s stage 2 opening which has most of the restrictions being 

lifted, we invite all parents /guardians to come and enjoy your child’s art and creation. If your child is in the 

infant/toddler room, you may now go back for drop off and pick up .So you don’t need to wait at gate any-

more. 

                                                                            Attendance & A Friendly Reminder  

Please call if your child/ren will be absent as soon as possible. 
Please notify the centre if your child/ren are coming in after 10:00am.This is to ensure we keep in staff-ratio 
as we send staff on their breaks. If you will be dropping your child/ren after  10:00 am please call the centre 
before 9:00am. 

                                                                                    Web -www.lllchildcare.com 

                                                      email- lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com   

                                                                      780 987 3349  

March is here and in just a few weeks we welcome spring, what a winter we’ve had. It is that time 
of year when we start looking for nice weather and it can’t come fast enough!  We have been very 
fortunate the last couple of weeks with the spring like temperatures,  hopefully this a sign that 
Spring is just around the corner. February was such a fun, love filled month! We had such a nice 
valentines  and Black History month event with our friends!    

Dress your children accordingly as the cold temperatures are still upon us. Please still provide 
jackets and winter boots, mittens and toque, as it is still cold outside.  

Please label your children’s belongings, (shoes, water bottles) as we are finding it difficult to find out who’s 

is who’s in the classroom. There will be a lost and found bin in each room .Please be sure to take a peek 

anytime if your child is missing any item. 


